Pat Krawczzk

From: Eleanor Casper

Sent: 02 August 2021 17:40

To: Sally Sturgess

Cc: Pat Krawczyk

Subject: RE: Planning application re 28 Ringwood Meadows Chesterfield
Dear Sally,

Thank you for highlighting this — apologies | accidentally put Ringwood Meadows instead of Ringwood Avenue in my
earlier email. As you state the previous application reference (CHE/21/00137/FUL) was correct.

As you are applying to make a minor change to a householder application the fee will be £34.

| have copied Pat into this email so she can amend the fee quoted and also amend the mistake | made with the
address.

Kind regards,

Eleanor Casper Planning Officer BSc (Hons) MSc

Email eleanor.casper@chesterfield.gov.uk

Contact Number 01246 959681

Office Address Development Management, Town Hall, Rose Hill, Chesterfield, Derbyshire, S40 1LP

Please note | am currently working from home due to the coronavirus pandemic
www.chesterfield.gov.uk

From: Sally Sturgess_
Sent: 02 August 202 :

To: Eleanor Casper <Eleanor.Casper@Chesterfield.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Planning application re 28 Ringwood Meadows Chesterfield

Hi Eleanor,

Re : CHE/21/00137/FUL
28 Ringwood Avenue , Newbold , Chesterfield S41 8RB

Following our telephone conversation earlier today regarding the non material amendment for my application as
above at the above address, you told me that a fee of £34 was payable for this to take place inclusive on both
counts of the bricks and roof tiles.

| am forwarding the e mail | have received from Pat and her attached letter , which is asking me for £234 to be paid
before the application can be considered.

| am sending this to you first as you put my address details incorrectly as 28 Ringwood Meadows , my original
planning application reference number was correct, however , the incorrect address has been wrongly added by Pat
, S0 i am not sure what has happened here, and was not expecting to be asked to pay £234.

Are you able to correct my address details that you gave on your e mail and advise what has happened, and confirm
| should be only having to pay a further £34.

Thank you
Sally Sturgess.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



From: Pat Krawczyk
S

T

S ion re 28 Ringwood Meadows Chesterfield

From: Pat Krawczyk

Sent: 02 August 2021 16:16
*8 Ringwood MeadowChesterfield

Good Afternoon Sally

Please see the attached letter in connection with the planning for the above application. This may be paid by
debit/credit card over the phone on 01246 959626 quoting reference number CHE/21/00582/NMA.

Kind Regards

Patricia
Keep up to date with changes to services due to COVID 19 on our website
https://www.chesterfield.gov.uk/coronavirus

This email is confidential, may be legally privileged & may contain personal views that are not the views of
Chesterfield Borough Council. It is intended solely for the addressee. Under the Data Protection Act 2018 & the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents of this email may be disclosed. Although the Council has taken
reasonable precautions to ensure that no malicious software including viruses are present in this email, the Council
cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments. Chesterfield
Borough Council reserves the right to monitor both sent & received emails. Personal data is processed in accordance
with our privacy policy: https://www.chesterfield.gov.uk/privacy




